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9th November  

 
Dear Parents, 
 
On the reverse of this letter is the Curriculum Overview for your child for this term. The 
overview shows you a break down of what your child will be learning subject by subject 
this term. You may have noticed a new ‘tab’ on the school website over the last couple of 
weeks –the Curriculum one. If you would like to find out more about the curriculum we 
teach go to the ‘tab’ to find out more!  
 
I hope you have all found time to read the letter and leaflet that came home earlier this 
week about the proposed ‘Vicus trust’. Thank you to the parents who have filled out the 
Response forms already – you do have until December, but please do return them, your 
feedback will help the governors inform the decision making process. I am sure that the 
many parents, who know me well, will understand that I would never do anything to 
jeopardise the future of Hawkinge Primary School, only make it a stronger school than it 
already is. Please do come and have a chat if you do have any questions about it, or come 
to the meeting on Tuesday night at 5pm  
 
Many parents have been to ask me about Christmas dates this week. They are as follows: 
 

 1st December – Christmas Crafts morning  

 12th Dec- Year 5 /6 Landing Pad Assembly 

 13th Dec- Year 3/ 4 Landing Pad Assembly 

 14th Dec – Panto trip   

 17TH Dec – Christmas gift wrap evening  

 18TH Dec – Christmas gift day  

 19th Dec – Nativity 9:30am in the Community Centre  

 20th Dec – Christmas Fair (evening)  

 January 7th – Start back after Christmas  
 

I also had a telephone call from Mr Macleod this week to give me a Money Saving Tip for 
the newsletter – In Sainsburys they are selling off their Halloween Fancy Dress costumes 
for £2! Buy now for next year! (Thank you Mr Macleod) 
 
I am sure many of you will have noticed Mr O’Brien has not been at work this week – he 
had an operation on his knee on Monday and has been recovering this week. He hopes to 
be back next week. He assures us that he has been doing all his exercises everyday!! 
 
 
Aly Ward  
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